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Subject: Communication from the Transit and Parking System Manager requesting to 

waive formal bidding and for the Purchasing Agent to purchase 14 (fourteen) 35' low 

floor buses from Gillig Corporation of Hayward California.

Staff recommendation to the Finance & Personnel Committee on 11-21-11:  

Permission granted to waive formal bidding and for the Purchasing Agent to purchase 

14 (fourteen) 35' low floor buses from Gillig Corporation of Hayward California.

Fiscal Note:  The amount for the 14 (fourteen) buses will not exceed $5,950,000.  

The City of Racine awarded Federal funding for the buses in the amount of 

$4,760,000 for the purchase and the City's cost will be $1,190,000 that will be 

provided in  the 2013 CIP with the funds available in account number 105.900.5050.  
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